Dear Scotts Valley Unified School District Families,

I have great news—SVUSD has teamed up with Champions® to provide families of Transitional Kindergarten to 5th grade students with before- and after-school, and summer camp programs! Champions will be conveniently located at Scotts Valley Middle School for Summer Camp and at Brook Knoll and Vine Hill Elementary Schools starting this fall.



Save your child's spot by registering at www.discoverchampions.com.

Champions safe and accredited programs have a proven track record of offering top-notch programs for over 30 years and counting. Plus, they partner with our school to extend the learning your kids are doing here each day. When your child enrolls, they'll get extra STEM learning, literacy, arts, exercise, and more.

Your kids will love Champions programs because they'll ...

- Get social time with friends
- Enjoy freedom and independence to learn the way they choose
- Feel supported by teachers who foster their curiosity and support them through challenges
- Be nourished with healthy snacks that are included in tuition
- Finish homework and get help with school projects

The schedule for next school year is as follows:

2022/2023 School Year: Held at Brook Knoll and Vine Hill Elementary School

Program	Dates	Hours	Pricing
Transitional Kindergarten Wrap	Starting 8/11	6:30 a.m. – school start	\$60.00 / weekly
Before School (TK-5th)	Starting 8/11	6:30 a.m. – school start	1-2 days=\$30 / 3-5 days=\$50
After School (TK-5th)	Starting 8/11	school dismissal – 6:00 p.m.	1-2 days=\$75 / 3-5 days=\$125

Scotts Valley USD is also excited to be able to provide a summer camp program, in collaboration with Champions. Thanks to one-time funding, we are able to offer these camps at a reduced price to support students' extended learning opportunities through the summer.

2022 Summer Camp/District Grant Supported: Held at Scotts Valley Middle School

Program	Dates	Hours	Pricing
Full Day Camp	6/13 to 7/15	8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.	\$25.00 per student per week

Registration will be open on Friday, 4/1 at 1p.m. at discoverchampions.com.

Our school offices don't handle registration, so please contact the Champions Family Support team at 800-246-2154 or email them at <a href="mailto:ChampionsHelp@kc-education.com">ChampionsHelp@kc-education.com</a> with any questions.

I hope many of you will take advantage of this new partnership that supports your whole family!

Sincerely,

Josh Wahl, Principal Brook Knoll Elementary Tracey Nielsen, Principal Vine Hill Elementary